
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Friday, September 8, 2023. 

______ Gateway is a FRAGRANCE-FREE school. Do not wear cologne, 

perfume, or other heavily scented products to school. Thank you for 

helping others avoid headaches, hives, and asthma attacks, among other 

reactions. 

______ If your Coach has scheduled practice today, you must leave school 

at dismissal and return at 3:00 PM for practice.  There is no Activity Bus on 

Friday, so you need to arrange your own transportation. 

______ Calling all Guardian Chefs!  Do you enjoy cooking, baking and trying 

new recipes?  Well, if you do, then Virtual Cooking club is for 

you! We would love you to join! Applications can be found in the kiosk 

outside of the counseling office or in room 413. We meet 

every Wednesday from 4-5 via zoom. Once your application is approved, 

you will be added to the email distribution list. Recipes are sent out the 

Friday before each meeting so that you can have the necessary supplies 

ready to cook with us.  Our first meeting will be Wednesday, October 

4th. Please email or see Mrs. Weber in room 413 if you have questions.  

______ Attention 6th Graders! Did you know that our school’s ASB is 

responsible for school socials, spirit days, fundraisers, assemblies and 

more? Our officers spend time planning and running these events to make 

Gateway a fun place to be! If that sounds like something you would enjoy, 

please consider running for one of the three 6th grade officer positions. To 

sign up for the election, please find the link to the Google Form in your ELA 

teacher’s Canvas page. Forms are due by next Wednesday, September 

13th! If you have any questions, reach out to Ms. Haff & Mrs. Richards! 

______ Remember to fill out the summer reading form on the Gateway 

Library website by September 11th. Everyone who completes the brief form 

is invited to play our “Pick a Popsicle” game where you will receive treats 

and the chance to win fun prizes.  Don’t be left out, remember to submit the 

form by Monday. 

______ Join the Gateway FLL Robotics Team! Gateway Robotics is looking 

for team members for the 2023-24 competition season. Please see Ms. 



VanTuyl in Room B121 or Mr. Iversen in Room A215 for information and 

applications. Returning members must also complete an application.  

Applications are due by September 15th and spots are very limited, so get 

your application in as soon as possible! 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 


